
Community Tree Planting
Tuesday  31st  January 2023 

1.30 - 3.30p.m.

We are committed to working on our carbon footprint and part of that is 
following a tree planting plan for our school grounds. We have been given 200 
small saplings which we are going to start and plant. We would love it if any 
family members would like to join us on Tuesday  31st January 1.30 - 3.30.
Please let the office know (or me directly on 
belinda.athey@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk)
if you would like to join us (please bring a shovel if you can too).


